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Tlopd's Register of Shippmy,

N 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
Wi

1st August, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter
of the 28th ultimo, with its enclosure, relative to the case
of the 0il Tanker "PIETERJO", ex "MARYAD", the contents of
which have been duly noted, gnd I have to say that the matter
has received careful consideration.

I have to inform you, however, that although
this vessel was bullt before the Rule as regards Sulphur
prints came into force, it is considered that any repalrs now
being effected should comply with the requirements of the
present Rules, and unless the rivets in question are cut out
and renewed by ones of material of proper quality, there
will therefore be no alternative but to decline to proceed
with the Reclassification Survey.

I sm, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
C1aesification

The Surveyors, 1f}~ \&4_,N
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